
 
 
To:  Architectural Review Board 
 
By:  Greg Schneider, Building Official   
 
Date:  July 23, 2020 
 
Re:   PLAR20-00235, 233 Pensacola Rd 
 

 
The one story single family residential structure is located within the Historic District.  
 
The Building Division has no comments and takes no exception to the proposed demolition. 
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C I T Y  O F  V E N I C E  

PLANNING AND ZONING DIVISION 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO:  Architectural Review Board  

 

FROM: Nicole Tremblay, Planner 

   

DATE: August 4, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: PLAR22-00235 

 

 

Upon review of the above referenced application, staff has no comments.  

 

 



MEMORANDUM 

To: Audrey Symowicz, Development Services ~ Building Division 

From: Harry Klinkhamer, Historical Resources Manager 

Date: July 31, 2020 

Re: ARB Application No.  PLAR20-00235 233 Pensacola Rd 

   

This property is one of the original homes built during the time of the Brotherhood of Locomotive 
Engineers and is a contributing structure to the John Nolen Plan of Venice National Historic District.  
Please see attachment A for reference. 
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